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Oliver's Real Food Limited (the Company) is delighted to announce that on Thursday 5th November 2020 
all remaining stores in the network will reopen.  
 
The business reopened its entire network briefly in June 2020 when restrictions were eased, but had to 
close the 12 Victorian-based stores again on 14th July 2020 when severe restrictions were implemented by 
the Victorian Government in an effort to control the spread of the COVID19 virus.  
 
Tammie Phillips CEO commented: 
 
“This is a significant moment in our shift into the post COVID trading period that we have been looking 
forward to for some time now, and one that will be welcomed by the Company, our customers, our 
shareholders, our suppliers, and particularly by the team members who are really excited at the prospect 
of getting back into the stores and serving our loyal customers.” 
 
 

 
 
Oliver’s team member Tayla Haig is jumping for joy at the prospect of returning to work and serving her loyal customers at one of the 
networks Victorian stores. 
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Jason Gunn – Founder and Chairman commented: 
 
“The past 8 months have been challenging for many businesses in Australia, particularly in Victoria, and as 
a business we too have just had to be patient and wait for this moment. We are all very excited at the 
prospect of finally having our entire network open and trading, and we hope to see strong trading resume 
as the restrictions are further relaxed, borders are reopened, and people take advantage of the opportunity 
to get out of the house, out on the road, and visit friends, family and loved ones. This is very welcome news.” 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
This ASX release has been authorised by the Board of Directors.  
For further information please contact: Jason Gunn, Chairman 
jason@oliversrealfood.com.au  + 61 (0) 434 390 758 
 
About Oliver's Real Food Limited (ASX:OLI) 
Oliver's Real Food Limited (Oliver's) listed on the ASX on 21 June 2017. Over its 15-year operating history, 
Oliver's has established a significant market position providing a health fast food alternative for travellers 
on Australia's major arterial highways. Oliver's Real Food is the world's first "certified organic fast food 
chain" and provides its customers with premium quality, "real" food that is fresh, natural, & free from 
additive sand preservatives. Oliver's is a conscious business that understands, and is committed to, the 
interdependency of "all stakeholders" including our customers, investors, team members, suppliers, the 
environment, and the communities in which we operate. www.oliversrealfood.com.au. 


